Dear Affected Public,

You are receiving this letter to inform you of the location of our natural gas pipeline or natural
gas facility that may be on your property or adjacent to your property. Facilities may appear
similar to the pictures below. Enclosed is a scratch-n-sniff card that has five key points for natural
gas safety.

The Cartersville Gas System is responsible for safely delivering natural gas to over 10,000
customers throughout Bartow County and the Dykes Creek area of Floyd County. We are
committed to running a safe, refiable pipeline system. The National Transportation Safety Board
has established that pipelines are the safest form of energy transportation, and incidents are rare.
However, as part of our comprehensive safety program, we work closely with the communities
along our pipeline to educate our neighbors about pipelines and pipeline safety. Our means of
communication include public awareness meetings, Call-Before-Y ou-Dig newspaper ads, and
clear and visible natural gas pipeline markers.

If you have any questions about pipeline safety or would like to speak with The Cartersville Gas
System, please give us a call at 770-387-5642.




